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 Board of Commissioners Meeting 

           Agenda Item Submittal 

 

 

Item To Be Considered:   ARP Projects Update 

 

Board Meeting Date: February 25, 2025 

 

Prepared By:   Anna Stanley – Parks & Recreation Director 

      

Overview:  An update on ARP projects will be provided. All ARP fund have been encumbered and 

will be complete by the beginning of summer. 

 

Splashpad: Concrete was expanded 5 feet around the pad, with a larger area near the playground.  

A concrete seating wall ¾ around the pad and two 16x20 shade structures were installed. Three 

picnic tables along with nine small concreate benches will be installed in the spring. The Parks and 

Recreation Department will hold a ribbon cutting/grand re-opening in May. 

 

Basketball Courts: All new equipment has been received: backboards, goals, and nets. The asphalt 

has been contracted out and will begin as soon as the weather becomes warmer. As of now it is 

slated for March. After the courts have had a chance to settle, a sealer will be applied to the courts.  

 

Outdoor Restrooms: New toilets were installed in Bicentennial, Pirates Den, and Municipal Parks. 

Bicentennial Park is open and working. Pirates Den and Municipal Park are currently closed to do 

some plumbing issues. Humphrey Plumbing is working with ONWASA to try to resolved the issue. 

 

New Water Fountains: Two new water fountains and a bottle filler were installed at the 

Recreation Center.  

 

Background Attachment(s): None 

Recommended Action:  Receive report 

 

 

 

 

 

 


